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ATTENDANCE 

18th— 22nd December 2023 

Whole School - 93.04% 

Top Class Attendance -  Green Class 94.25% 

Free Meal Plans 

Get FREE meal plans with FiveDinners.com – LIMITED TIME OFFER! 
  
If meal planning is a faff or you’re fed up of choosing what to eat every night or just want to save money on food shopping then this is for you (and 
it’s free if you sign up now!) FiveDinners.com is an online meal planning service created by celebrity TV Chef Theo Michaels. Every week mem-
bers get a new meal plan with five delicious, mouth-watering recipes with a single shopping list for the week so you know exactly what to get. You 
can even personalise your meal plans to suit your specific needs, like GF, vegetarian, kid friendly, under 20 minutes and more!  
  
Sign up today to get FREE lifetime membership – no catch, just free, to help families around the UK save money on food shopping and make 
dinnertimes a bit easier. You may remember TV chef Theo and his kids when they did 36 live cookalongs during lockdown with thousands of 
families around the UK joining in. So he’s very committed to helping families and kids eat well!  
  
Simply head to https://FiveDinners.com and click the green Join Now button now to get free membership! 
 

Safer Sleep message over the festive period 

Your baby’s sleeping arrangements over the festive season. 
Co-sleeping with your baby: advice from The Lullaby Trust - The Lullaby Trust 

Routines often change over the festive season. You may visit friends and relatives, have more to drink and go to bed at a different time.  It may 
be more difficult to find a safe sleeping space for your baby. 

Have a look at these guides and have a fun and safe Christmas. 
Safer-sleep-for-emergency-situations.pdf (lullabytrust.org.uk) 

Safer Sleep winter resource_V7 (lullabytrust.org.uk) 

#beststartnotts  
#lullabytrust 

 

Parent Pay and ParentMail 

You should have now received an email from Parent Pay regarding our new online payment system. This email will give you detailed instructions 

on how to log in to your child's account. If you haven't  received the email or are struggling with setting this up please don’t hesitate to contact the 

office and we can assist you.  Once the majority of parents have signed up to ParentPay we will move all payments over to this platform and dis-

continue the use of Parentmail. Please continue to use Parentmail to book clubs and pay for school dinners until we notify you. Thank you to 

everyone that has set up their ParentPay account so far. If you have not yet done this please do so as soon as possible. 

Monday 8th January—Start of Spring Term  

 

https://fivedinners.com/
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/safer-sleep-advice/co-sleeping/
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Safer-sleep-for-emergency-situations.pdf
https://www.lullabytrust.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Safer-sleep-in-winter-resource.pdf


 

Early Childhood Services has launched a 
short survey to seek the views of parents 
and soon to be parents to help review cur-
rent childcare places in Nottinghamshire, 
we expect the survey to take less than five 
minutes to complete. 

The survey is open until 26th January 2024 
and seeks to gather the views of parents 
and soon-to-be parents to see how they 
currently use childcare, and how they will 
likely use childcare if they are eligible for the 
new entitlements.  

Expansion of Childcare Support Survey 
2023 - Nottinghamshire County Council - 

https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/children-and-families-services/expansion-of-childcare-support-survey-2023/
https://consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/children-and-families-services/expansion-of-childcare-support-survey-2023/



